
 
 

MEMO 

Date: 10/7/24 

To: Historic Landmarks Commission (HLC) 

From: Staci Monroe | Design & Historic Review Team & HLC Liaison 

Re: 10/14/24 State of the City Work Session  

On 10/14, the Commission will kick-off a discussion for the 2024 State of the City report.  While we do 
not yet have a date secured with City Council, we do know there will be 12 new members and a new 
mayor.  Introducing the Commission’s work to this new leadership will be important.  This new audience 
also provides an opportunity to change up the State of the City content and focus from the previous 
years. 

In prepara�on for the upcoming work session, please look at previous State of the City reports and the 
general framework u�lized in past reports (below) to get the ideas flowing.  We will have more work 
sessions to focus on the approach and content.    

 Message from the Chair 
 What We Do 
 Recommended Council Ac�on Items 
 Commission Priori�es 
 Preserva�on Successes 
 Projects of the Year 
 Watch List 

https://www.portland.gov/ppd/landmarks/reports-and-archive

